
Snow/Inclement Weather 
Cancellations/Rescheduling

 
Winter weather is a part of living in New England and with winter weather upon 
us, please note the following Weather Cancellation Policy for BMPT:

1.  Your safety is of the first and most importance.
You should not knowingly jeopardize your safety to travel on dangerous and unsafe roads or to 
travel when the state police advise against it.  We also feel that you should not travel if you feel it is 
not in your best interest, due to physical limitations or personal comfort in driving in inclement 
weather.  Please contact us if you feel it is unsafe for you to get to your appointment and your 
appointment will be rescheduled.  No fees will be issued for cancellations or rescheduling due to 
weather, at any time, provided you contact us prior to your appointment.  Every effort will be made 
to reschedule your appointment as soon as possible.  
 
2.  If the Westford and/or Tyngsboro Public Schools cancel school for the day due to 
weather related issues, Balanced Motion Physical Therapy will be closed for the day.
Your therapist will contact you directly should she decide to hold appointments as scheduled.  If 
you do not hear from us and the Westford or Tyngsboro Public Schools are closed you should 
assume your appointment has been cancelled.  If you are unsure, please speak directly to your 
therapist.
 
3.  Our website will be updated with closure of the office by 7:00am.
Should you have an early morning appointment and the website is not updated, please feel free to 
contact your therapist directly or leave a message on the office phone.  The office voicemail WILL 
NOT be updated with closures. 
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